
 

From Our President
 

Dear Friends,

 
As we enter into a new year, we like to acknowledge
and build upon our strengths and successes. At the top
of that list is a Customer First mentality, where we
believe wholeheartedly there is nothing more
important than steadfast dedication to customers;
which allows us to build relationships that last.

We are especially proud of the relationship and trust
we have built with Glenbrook Automotive Group.
Glenbrook is dedicated to providing great customer
service to their clients. We are committed in our
partnership with Glenbrook, providing our best service
and support, so they are able to shine in their industry
as they grow and innovate.

When you choose to partner with Felderman Design-
Build, you can trust our team knows what it takes to
deliver on your dreams. We look forward to 2024 and
opportunities that lie ahead. 

 



Ryan Harris
President, Felderman Design-Build

 

 

Mercedes Benz of Fort Wayne
We are excited to announce a newly
awarded project with Mercedes Benz.
They will be relocating their dealership
after a state of the art facility is built
east of their current location on West
Jefferson Blvd.

Longe Optical
We will be working on a new project
with Longe Optical. We are
renovating a store front for the future
home of another location for Longe
Optical off of St. Joe Center Rd.

CWZ Properties
We are pleased to announce a newly
awarded project with CWZ Properties.
We are building a new multi-unit retail
center on Illinois Rd.



Murray Equipment
We have completed a 10,800 SF
building expansion for Murray
Equipment.

Progressive Cancer Care
We have completed the remodeling
and modernization of the treatment
room and replacement of the Linear
Accelerator.



 
We'd like to give a warm welcome to our new team members!

 

Logan Bowling
Project Manager

Jason Davis
Superintendent

 

 



Our team has been able to bless a family in this community by partnering
with the Allen County Christmas Bureau. We provided much needed items
as well as some fun gifts so that a family didn't go without this holiday
season.

We had a lot of fun decorating a tree for Riley Children's  ​Hospital and
partnering with J&J Flooring and other Fort Wayne companies to provide
trees for kids that couldn't be at home for the holidays!



   

We had the really fun opportunity to partner with One Eleven Design and

MillerKnoll at the 5th annual We Care event. The purpose of We Care is to

connect with the local Boys and Girls Club to design, create, and wrap 3

handmade gifts for the kids to use as presents for family and friends during

the holiday season. Several of our staff were able to attend, and we even

won “Favorite Craft”!



Felderman Design-Build sponsored the Greater Fort Wayne Legislative Preview
Luncheon where we learned about what the main topics for the next session

Felderman Design-Build Christmas Party

 

 
We are currently hiring for the following positions:

Field Staff: Superintendent, Foreman, Skilled Laborer

Office Staff: Director of Construction, Project Manager

Please contact Jennifer Vanderpool at 260.760.0746 or
jennifer.vanderpool@felderman.com for more information. ​

    

mailto:jennifer.vanderpool@felderman.com
https://www.facebook.com/FeldermanDesign/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/felderman-design-build/
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